
 
 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 

  

 Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of 

Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille County will be held at 2:00 p.m., on 

Wednesday, February 12, 2025, at the PUD Administrative Office, Newport Conference 

Room, 130 N. Washington Avenue, Newport, Washington and via Microsoft Teams.  

 

 The purpose of the Special Meeting is to hold an executive session to review the 

qualifications of candidates for public employment. Following the executive session, the 

Board may announce its intent to appoint an individual as Interim General Manager, with 

final action on the appointment to occur at a future board meeting.  

  

     Karen Willner 

     Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


